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Monday 16th June 2025 

 

Sports Day  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Monday 23rd June our annual sports day will take place; weather, bees and Ofsted permitting. In the 

morning we will take part in a Mr B warmup to get us ready for the day. The children will then 

participate in a variety of sport related activities in our house groups. During the morning the children 

will work together to earn points for their house total.  

In the afternoon parents are welcome to join us for the running races, these will start at approx. 

1.30pm. We will open the school gate to parents at 1.25pm. The children will take part in lots of 

different races in their classes to once again earn points for their houses.  While we count up all the 

points and add them to the final total we will be extending the fun to everyone and will be holding both 

our annual toddler race and parent races. All you need is a pair of trainers (and possibly a warm up) 

to take part. The Friends will also be at the event selling refreshments which will be much needed 

after all that racing.  

Photos 

I would like to inform you that, following concerns raised by a number of parents, we have reviewed 

and updated our policy on photography and video recording at school events. In order to protect the 

privacy of all children and families, we will no longer permit photos or videos to be taken by parents 

during school performances or events. We understand this may be disappointing; however, 

safeguarding and respecting the wishes of all members of our school community must remain our 

priority. Where possible, the school will continue to provide official photographs or recordings to 

ensure special moments are still captured and shared appropriately. We kindly ask that all parents 

respect and follow this policy, as ignoring these rules puts us in a difficult position and undermines our 

responsibility to keep all children safe. 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mrs Godbold  
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